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Dear colleagues, friends and partners!

Dear colleagues, friends and partners!

On behalf of the staff of RUE "Polotsk CSMS" | cordially congratulate you on the World Quality
Day and European Quality Week.

Our life and the world around us are in constant development. By achieving our goals, we
define new benchmarks to be successful at the moment and in the future. And at the heart of
this continuous process is quality and its improvement.

The European Quality Organization, which proposed in 1989 to celebrate World Quality Day,
put a more specific meaning in its name - the quality of goods and services. Without this, of
course, success in the development of the economy is impossible, and people are not
guaranteed comfort and security in everyday life.

A multifaceted quality infrastructure has been created and maintained at a modern level in
our country, which is an integral element of the state economic policy.

Assistance in solving quality issues in our region is the most important, honorable and
responsible task of RUE "Polotsk CSMS", which we have been worthily fulfilling for many
years, implementing tasks in the field of technical standardization, standardization and
ensuring the uniformity of measurements, improving the quality and competitiveness of
products.

| would like to wish each of you to have the name of the holiday filled with a unique, rich and
diverse content. So that the concept of "high quality" refers to your health, communication,
work and any everyday business!

| wish all organizations in the region stability, reliable partners, competitiveness of products
and services, and all those who work in the field of standardization, metrology and product
quality assurance, good health, fruitful work and creative success!

Director of RUE "Polotsk CSMS" Alexander Shestakov



